
Dear Parents/Guardians,

Thank-you to those parents who were able to attend our Meet the Teacher open house yesterday evening, it
was great to connect with so many of you.  In an effort to provide you with additional information about our staff
members, we have created a Meet the Staff document that is complete with pictures and profiles of all our
staff.  If you have a moment, feel free to click on the link below so that you can learn more about the adults
within our building who will be caring for and supporting your children this school year.

STA Meet the Staff 2022-2023

Additionally, we want to take this opportunity to thank-you all for preparing your children for an excellent school
start-up.  Last June we reached out to you for your input on beginning our school year.  After considering your
feedback, we decided to begin this school year with a staggered start, and as a result, the first few days of
school have been excellent - thank-you for your input.

Lastly, I want to make you aware that our Week at a Glance is shared digitally with all parents at 4:30pm every
Friday.  This is a great resource for you to remain informed of many of the events and activities that will be
taking place at STA throughout the school year.  If for some reason you are not receiving this weekly
communication, please reach out to our main office at 403-346-8951.

Have a great weekend,

Ian Stang
Principal

“Learning, Loving and Growing with Christ.”

https://www.staschool.ca/download/398709

